
NOTICE 

NOTICE NO.- 153                     DATE :- 29/03/2025 

This is to notify that college will remain closed on 31st March, 2025 (Monday) and 1st April, 2025 

(Tuesday) on account of “Eid-Ul-Fitr and Day after Eid-Ul-Fitr” as declared by Govt. of West 

Bengal. College will reopen as usual on 2nd April, 2025. 

                                                               

                                                             Officer-in-Charge 

Govt. General Degree College, KGP-II 

Madpur, Paschim Medinipur, 721149. 

 

 


